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The anesthesiologist department is requesting a new portable ultrasound machine for the

operating room.

The cost includes the machine, various ultrasound probes, and essential disposable

equipment.

This advanced tool will support anesthesiologists in managing difficult vascular access,

performing peripheral nerve blocks, and conducting critical assessments of surgical

patients. By enhancing patient safety and streamlining care, it will contribute to a more

efficient operating room.

This technology will allow The Lakeshore general Hospital to more surgeries to be performed

without general anesthesia, leading to faster recovery times and shorter hospital stays.

Additionally, by increasing the number of procedures completed each day, we can reduce

surgical wait times and improve access to care for our community.

Requesting a total contribution of $63,473.55


